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The Play: The Amazing True Story of Mandu and the Nepalese Children’s Circus  

Words cannot explain the pride and excitement that we all felt on Friday evening with the school 

play. The children were absolutely marvellous throughout all aspects of the preparation for the 

play during Term 3 and Term 4. What a fabulous way to start of our last term of the year.  

Congratulations to Mrs Stump, the teachers, all the volunteers, from the community 

and our parent body, and the children for such a fabulous performance and magnifi-

cent evening. A big thank you to our parents who were able to ensure that all children 

were in their black stage clothes and ready for the big night. The play was a real team 

effort – so thank you everyone! Burren Junction was certainly a lively place to be on 

Friday night.  

LMBR and POP 

Miss McLay and I have been rather busy over the last few weeks working on LMBR. 

Our office is now open for business as per usual. POP (Parent online Payments) are 

now fully operational and we encourage all families to make payments through this 

system if possible.  This system is accessible through the BJPS web page. Payments 

can also be made at the school office using cash and cheques.  

Please note, our former  BJPS bank account is now closed.  

Tell Them From Me survey  

Thank you to those families who have completed the Tell Them From Me Survey. The survey 

site closes today, 20th of October.  

 Have a wonderful Term 4! 

                                               Ms Suzanne Galvin 
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Telephone: (02) 6796 1464  

Facsimile (02) 6796 1458 

Email: burrenjunc-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

http://www.burrenjunc-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 
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Upcoming Dates: 
 
 24th Oct P&C Meeting  
 26th Oct Kindergarten Transition hearing and eyesight            
                assessments  
 6th Nov  Assessments week 
 8th Dec   Year 6 Luncheon 
 12th Dec   Speech Day 

 15th Dec   Last day of school year 
 
 
 


